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[bookmark: _GoBack]	Before attending the PCA program, I new little to no information about the program but I was excited to divulge myself into the experience. I was, however, quite nervous for the event because this was my first semester of ASL and I did not feel I would be able to communicate with my very basic knowledge of American Sign language. I ended up really enjoying my experience at the Parent Child Advocacy Program and I felt like I learned a lot in the short time that I was there. I appreciated the willingness and patience of all of the instructors, and they seemed eager to help us and introduce us into a part of deaf culture. It was also comforting that our group worked together to ensure that everyone understood what was being communicated to them. I also enjoyed observing the young children’s interactions with each other and with their parents. There was one young boy who was hearing but his siblings appeared to be hard of hearing and he did such a great job learning along side them. I was also curious if the parents had known American Sign Language for a while or if they just recently learned to communicate with their children. I also felt like I learned a lot of useful vocabulary that I do not think I would have been able to learn anywhere else. This experience was also a great opportunity to apply what we learned in a setting that could not be done in a normal classroom setting. Overall, I really enjoyed my time at this program!

